
 

 

By:  Paul Wickenden, Overview, Scrutiny and Localism Manager 
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 23 July 2010  
  
Subject: Item 8.  Dover Healthcare.   
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Background 
 
(1) At the meeting of the Committee held on 14 May 2010 the Members 
discussed the Forward Work programme.  It was observed that much 
Committee time had been devoted to the issue of a new hospital in Dover and 
that as the scheme should be progressing there would be little need to include 
the issue on the work programme again.  However, the Overview, Scrutiny 
and Localism Manager was asked to request a written update from East Kent 
Hospitals Trust for Members’ information.  
 
(2) This information has now been received and is attached.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2.  Recommendations 
 
(a) The Committee is asked to note the report.            


